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NEWARK – The Licking County Foundation and the United Way of Licking County are 

partnering to host the 2015 Licking County Nonprofit Enrichment Series. The goal for this 

series is to provide high-quality, low-cost capacity-building programs which are located 

close to home, and cover the topics that local nonprofit leaders have identified as most 

important to their work. 

Beginning February 2015, the series will kick-off with a 2-day standards for excellence 

clinic series to provide best practices on how the most well managed and responsibly 

governed organizations operate. Areas covered include: mission and program; governing 

body; conflict of interest; human resources; financial and legal; public accountability; 

fundraising; and public affairs and public policy. 

Participating organizations must commit a team of two representatives to participate in 

both days of the series. Space is limited to 25 teams. Cost for participation is $150 per 

organization and includes lunch. 

Following the clinic series, eight capacity building seminars, scheduled March through 

November, will allow a deeper dive into topics that matter most to Licking County’s 

nonprofits, including Board Development, HR, Fundraising, Marketing and PR, Outcomes 

and Measures, Financial and Legal, Leadership and Strategic Planning. Participants can 

register for individual seminars à la carte for $15 per seminar or register to attend all 

eight seminars for the discounted rate of $100. Space is limited to 50 individuals per 

seminar. 

Additional information and online registration can be found in the “News and Events” 

section of the Licking County Foundation website at www.thelcfoundation.org. 

 


